

Oswald Fraser
Interim AVP for Administration
212-237-8512
ofraser@ijav.cunv.edu

TO: John Jay College Community

FROM: Oswald E. Fraser, Interim AVP for Administration

DATE: January 20, 2021

RE: Passing of Michael Odom – Campus Public Safety Sergeant

It is with great sadness that I am writing to inform you that Campus Public Safety Sergeant, Michael Odom, from the Department of Public Safety at John Jay College, City University of New York, passed away suddenly on Tuesday, January 19th. Michael Odom has been with CUNY for almost 20 years. He started his career at Hunter College as a Student Aide from 8/21/2000-9/18/2001, Brooklyn College as a CPO from 7/7/2003-9/18/2011 and at John Jay College as a Campus Public Safety Sergeant from 9/19/2011 until his passing.

A private viewing will be held for CPS Sergeant Odom on Friday, January 29, 2021 – for family only.

A funeral service will be held at the Church of St. Joseph of the Holy Family, 405 West 125th Street, NY, NY 10027 on Saturday, January 30th. The time is set for 11 am - 12 noon. Due to Covid restrictions, all services must be completed in one (1) hour.

Condolences can be sent to: Ms. Pamela Dickerson 2037 Strauss Street, Apartment 3 Brooklyn, NY 11212

Thank you for keeping our departed colleague's family in your thoughts and heartfelt condolences during this difficult time.

FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION, BMW, 10th Floor 524 West 59th Street, New York, NY 10019 | www.jjay.cuny.edu

